Mount Pleasant Model Aircraft Club
October 20, 2010 Monthly Meeting

Mount Pleasant Airport Terminal Building

Members Present:

Dan Woods, Monte Stratton, Al Haynes, Brian Krulicki, George Jennings, Jason Weber,

Norm Eifler, Bill Dittenber, Mark Manley, Don Sazima

Meeting called to order at 6:35 pm
® Discussion pertaining to allowing absentee ballots for the officer elections.
Decision was that members were all informed of the coming elections and had
the opportunity to be present at tonights meeting.
® Reminder to all members to pay their AMA dues.
® Update on Indoor Funfly....Renaissance Gym is not available for use, so we must
come up with a new location for the event. Insurance is $20 per event for the
club and $20 per event for the location we fly at.
® SVSU has an indoor funfly monthly, price is $8 for 4 hours of flying, AMA card
required. Flyers available at Roger's Hobby in Saginaw. George mentioned
perhaps setting up a carpool to attend one of these events.
Sunday, September 19th
Sunday, October 10th
Sunday, November 7th

Sunday, December 12th



Friday, January 7th
Sunday, February 27th
Sunday, March 20th
Sunday, April 24th
® Monte withdrew his nomination for Vice President, therefore there is no need to
cast ballots. New officers as follows: President - Brian Krulicki, Vice President -
Randy Gibson, Treasurer - George Jennings, Safety Officer - Al Haynes
® Treasurer's Report given by Norm. Balance of $1163.14 in our checking

account. A few bills still to pay.

Dan makes motion to adjourn, seconded by Jason. Motion approved.

Meeting adjourned at 7:30 pm

Minutes taken by Brian Krulicki



